May 2019 Bowerbird Room

This Month we have seen the arrival of two beautiful babies into two of our wonderful families. We would like to congratulate both Hazel's family on Baby Hamilton and Claire and Emily's family on Baby Sophie.

The children have been amazed at the size of the new babies and find it hard to believe they were once the same size.

To aide the children in their adjusting to their new siblings we have added a baby area into our room which the children have interacted in bathing the babies, changing their nappies and caring for them.









